
Intermediate / Middle School PTO Agenda 
wdp5.8pto@gmail.com 

Tuesday, October 8th, 2024  
 
Treasurer's Report – review of expected expenses for 2024 – 2025 school year 
 Estimated annual expenses approx. $8000. 
 
 
Committee Updates / Chair Person 

• Cross Country meet at Southwest Park 9/23 – Profit of $450 – Theresa Duckart 
• Pizza Sale – seeking volunteers – please leverage the sign-up sheet here  
• Food for Teachers during Conferences budgeted expense of $600 – Theresa Duckart 

▪ Sign up for IS - https://www.evite.com/signup-sheet/5341023145295872/? 
▪ Signup for MS - https://evite.me/uDxp5KgQ6U 

• Teacher/Staff Gift Cards (Christmas) budgeted expense of $400- Kristen Thompson 
• Food for teachers during Winter Conferences Feb 20th budgeted expense of $600 – looking for a 

chairperson 
• Teacher Appreciation activities May 4th – May 10th TBD – Looking for a chairperson. 
• Staff Lunch – TBD Budgeted expense of $500 – looking for a chairperson 
• Student appreciation activities budgeted expense of $650 – looking for a chairperson 
• 5th, 6th, 7th & 8th grade end of year field trips May 2025 $4,000 – donation only – principals coordinate 

the details of these activities. 
• 8th Grade Promotion and Dance – June 4th $800 – Kristen Thompson 
• Incoming 5th grade swimming party Aug 2025 - $520 + wristbands – Theresa Duckart 

 
Fundraising ideas 

• Cash Drive – we are covered for one more drive in 2024.  Estimated dates Oct 24th – Nov 8th  
• Penny War – possibly in spring and only at the Intermediate school 
• Apparel Sale – Checking into 
• Window Clings $2.50 each sell $5 – Theresa will order more 
• Fastbreak – Theresa will reach out to the fast break organization to get additional details and 

understand roles and responsibilities between FB and PTO. 
 
Meeting dates for 24-25 school year will be updated on the WDPSD PTO website. 
 
 
Scholarship program – will be in spring.  Dr. Finley will reach out to Schneider to confirm they will continue their 
annual scholarship donation. 

  
Principal Messages – Mr. Marsden advised that leadership will be away at a conference the week of November 
12th.  Suggest moving the PTO to the 3rd Tuesday for November – November 19th.  He said smart pass is 
going well, kids seemed to have picked up on the process rather quickly.  Smart pass is the program they have 
been using at the middle school for tracking kids movements (i.e. need to use the restroom, forgot something 
in their locker, need to run to the office, library, etc.) and have recently implemented in the Intermediate school 
as well. 

 
Open floor – nothing new 
 
Internet Safety presentation – Huge thank you to our media resources for presenting and reminding parents to 
register for the Screenagers Film Series: tinyurl.com/wdpscreenagers.   
 
Adjourn 
 

 
 Theresa Duckart, President * Lucy Lozar, Co-President * Evelyn Ceesay, Treasurer  

 

https://www.evite.com/signup-sheet/5713001391849472/?utm_campaign=send_sharable_link&utm_source=evitelink&utm_medium=sharable_invite
https://www.evite.com/signup-sheet/5341023145295872/
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